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I strongly oppose SB 223.  Rather than work to listen to parents who are displeased with what 
public schools are offering and make changes, some seek to destroy school choice.   
 
When school choice/private schools are threatened by certain persons they reveal quite clearly 
where their allegiance lies: with government unions, good ‘ol boys clubs, self-interest, power 
and money.  Who else would dare threaten students with the loss of athletic competition but 
those who don’t actually care for students?  This is a sick, cruel way to go about gaining power. 
 
Those who uphold school choices, such as private schools, actually have kids’ best interest in 
mind. Children belong to their parents, not the state, and parents always have final say in the 
education of and responsibility over their children. 
 
This bill would create an expensive, unnecessary, disruptive upheaval of the current standing of 
private schools/public schools. It would also be divisive in a time when we need unity.  It would 
be foolish to pass SB 223. 
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